BANNER .

more sensors, more solutions

DUO-TOUCH SG Two-Hand
Control Modules Discontinuation

Banner Engineering i i uing notification that the AT GM 13A and AT HM 13A DUO

TOUCH® SG Two-Hand Control Modules will be discontinued on or around December 31,
2021. These products have been impacted by a sudden end-of-life component situation from
one of our upplier and after evaluation, Banner ha concluded that we will not re de ign
these legacy modules with alternative components.

Based upon current on-hand inventory and historical sales volume, we estimate that we will
no longer produce the e model near the end of the 2021 calendar year

The or the should be considered as alternatives for
two-hand control applications.

Please notify your customers who use these products with this information and work with your
Regional sales and technical application contacts for all your Safety needs and opportunities.

Thank youl!





